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PRESIDENT’S OFFICE

December 8th, 1923.

Dear Sir Arthur Currie,

Your letter of the 3rd hags
been received.

Two years ago we made arrangements 

out exceedingly well. 

up to strength and the students in the last 

on the examinations set by the War Office. 

a copy of the University Calendar 

On page 64 you will find the de:scripti 

pages 36, 79 and you will find references 

accepted as an elective for a degree. 

Professor Potts is in charge here end 

Chief Sfaff Officer in Reginafwould 

Parsons has been exceedingly

for the O.T.C. work and it has turned

We are now recruited

two years have written

is being mailed to 

of tne course and 

to the places where it is

you. on
on

either he or Colonel Parsons, 

give you detailed informatic,n. 

good in assisting us.

Sir Arthur Currie, 

McGill University, 

Montreal,

Sincerely yours,

Q,ue,

President.


